

STUDENT BULLETIN

ANNOUNCEMENTS

AUGUST 15, 1987

ORIENTATION AND REGISTRATION DATES TO REMEMBER:

NEW STUDENTS ORIENTATION - September 2, at 8:00 a.m. All New Students are expected to attend all orientation meetings (September 2-4). You will register for classes on September 3.

RETURNING STUDENTS REGISTRATION - (that pre-registered) - To confirm your registration (made in the spring) you must attend registration on Friday, September 4. If you are not able to be at N.C. September 4, you must notify the Registrar's Office to hold your courses for a late arrival.

<u>RETURNING STUDENT REGISTRATION</u> — (That did not pre-register) — You will register on September 4. If you are graduating this year, please contact the Registrar's Office as soon as possible.

AUDITIONS FOR KING'S CHORALONS AND NORTHWEST SOUNDS:

Auditions will be held in rooms A-5 and A-4 on September 2, 3, 4, and 7. All students are invited to try out for these exciting traveling choirs. Instrumentalists are welcome.

SOCCER PLAYERS:

You should be involved in the 4-week conditioning program prior to the start of the season. All players are to report in on Sunday afternoon, August 30th. There will be two practices a day, starting Monday at 9:30 a.m.

FORENSICS TEAM NEWS:

We need debaters and speakers. Students interested in presenting public speeches or dramatic interpretative readings in speach contests are encouraged to join the Forensics program in September. Add COM 371 this year. We hope to have some strong debate teams and debaters are needed to represent the school at tournaments in Washington and Oregon. The debate topics will be announced this month. Possible topics may be the Equal Right Amendment or Farm Subsidies for Third World Nations. Contact Professor Gary Gillespie for information. (206) 823-3747 before 9:30 p.m.